
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear <<name>>, 

Last week a letter was mailed to you because you were randomly selected to help in a study 

regarding steps you might take to reduce the potential impacts of wildland fire around your 

home. 

If you have already completed the questionnaire, please accept our sincere thanks. If not, 

please do so right away. We are especially grateful for your help with this study. 

To complete the survey, enter this web page address in your internet browser and then type 

in your access code to begin answering questions. 

<<Web address>>  

Your access code: <<access>> 

If you do not have internet access or do not wish to complete the survey on the internet, we 

still very much want to hear from you. A paper questionnaire will be sent to you in about 

two weeks or you can call 970-491-6591 and we will send you one shortly. 

Thank you for your cooperation! 

Sincerely, 

 
Jerry J. Vaske, Ph.D. 


